		INDI	AN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KAI	BIR
		FINA	AL EXAM REVISION PAPER (2022-2023)	
NAME:				DATE:
CLASS: IV	SEC:	ROLL NO:	SUBJECT: ENGLISH	

General Instructions:

This paper consists of FOUR sections.

- * Section A -Reading Comprehension
- * Section B Language Structure
- * Section C- Prose
- * Section D- Creative Writing
- * All questions are compulsory

SECTION A - READING COMPREHENSION

Read the passage carefully and answer the questions that follow.

Another Way of Seeing Things

Linda was having trouble seeing objects that were far away. Her mom and dad wanted the doctor to check Linda's vision. Her mom gave their name to the person at the front desk. Then the family took seats in the waiting room and her mom filled out some forms. After a few minutes, it was Linda's turn.

First, the doctor took special pictures of Linda's eyes. Then, he asked Linda some questions about her eyes. He asked if Linda's eyes ever hurt her. He also wanted to know if her eyes ever got very tired. Linda answered the doctor's questions. She told him that her eyes didn't hurt. But she also told him she had trouble seeing the board in class.

Then, it was time to check Linda's vision. The doctor showed Linda several rows of letters. He asked her to read the letters in each row. She had trouble reading the small letters. Then the doctor put special lenses in front of Linda's eyes. All of a sudden, the letters were clear! For a while, Linda and the doctor worked to find the best lenses for her. They chose the lenses that were best for Linda. The doctor wrote down which lenses they chose, and then he told Linda, "Please give this form to the opticians in the front office. They will help you pick out frames for your glasses."

Linda and her family went to the front office and took seats. When it was her turn, Linda handed the paper the doctor had given her to the optician. Then, the optician said, "It's time to pick out the frames you want to have. How about if you tell me what colours you like, and we'll get to work." Linda agreed, and soon she began trying on frames.

After a while, Linda found exactly the frames she wanted. Linda thought they looked very
good on her, and her mom and dad thought so, too. "Now I'll be able to see everything,"
Linda said with a smile.
I. Tick the correct option.
1. What happens after the doctor asks Linda questions?
a. He takes pictures of Linda's eyes.
b . Her mom fills out the forms.
c. He shows her rows of letters.
II. Give another word from the passage which means.
a person who makes or sells optical instruments
III. State whether the given statement is True or False based on the story.
Linda found the frame which looked good on her
IV. Answer the following questions.
1. What did Linda say to the doctor when he asked her about the eyes?
Ans
2. Linda had trouble reading small letters. What solution did the doctor suggest for that? Ans
V. 'Please give this form to the opticians in the front office.'
Who said the above line and to whom?
Ans

SECTION B – LANGUAGE STRUCTURE

The shipment headed	to the Indian Ocean.
(northwards/downstairs)	
2. Tia will be flying	to buy the Christmas gifts.
(upstairs/abroad)	
3. As the weather was pleasant, ki	ds wanted to play (anywhere/outdoors
I. The car skidded	(indoors/sideways) on the ice.
given in brackets as clues.	
given in brackets as clues.	
1. Krishna asked	(polite) for some more candy.
2. The girl passed by so	(fast) that we could not tell who she was.
3. Everyone played	(happy) during the entire tournament.
4. The diamond earrings sparkled	d (beautiful).
4. The diamond earrings sparkled	d (beautiful). The given sentences and state their kind.
. Pick out the Adverbs from th	
 Pick out the Adverbs from t	stay indoors.
	stay indoors.
During snowfall, Sonia tries to	,

IV. Choose the correct Preposition to c	omplete each sentence.
1. The Supermarket is	the bank. (opposite/in)
2. Raghu enjoyed the feel of grass	(inside / beneath) his feet.
3. The cat is creeping silently	(over / towards) the bird.
4. We played games and ate dinner	(past / under) the trees during our picnic.
V. Complete the following sentences us	sing appropriate Prepositions.
a. Shwetha parked her car	the sidewalk.
b. Michael and Alex were hiding	the wardrobe.
c. A small green snake slithered	the wet road.
d. Ann went to chase the dog	the garden.
a Kevin was intellig	ent, he did not do well in the test.
a Kevin was intellig	ent, he did not do well in the test.
b. The phone woke Raju up,	it wasn't loud.
c. They haven't seen him,	the farewell.
d. The baby won't stop crying,	you feed it.
VII. Rewrite the following sentences u	sing appropriate Conjunctions.
a. Reema hasn't seen the movie. She k	knows the plot.
·	
b. She assumed they were going to the	e picnic together. They were all dressed up.

SECTION C - PROSE

I. Fran	ne meaningful sentenc	es with the words give	n below.
a. 1	frequented		
b.	huddled		
С.	resist		
d.			
II. Use	e the clues given in the	brackets to complete	the given sentences.
	inesh has been looking for	r a beautiful	sofa set. (a type of dark
b. Sl	heena	with delight when she hea	ard the news. (laughed loudly)
c. Th	ne whole town was	with smoke ar	nd coal dust. (very dirty)
d. Sa	ana looked at Riya with a	on her face.	(to look at someone in anger)
III. Cii	rcle the correct spelling	1:	
a.	scoured	skoured	sccoured
b.	koaxing	coaxing	coxing
C.	penddulum	pendulam	pendulum
d.	passture	pasture	paschure

	What was GG Grandpa's real name and who were his great-great-grandchildren?
•	
	Who was the guest who took up a room in Admiral Benbow Inn and what did he give Jim's father when he came to the Inn?
•	
ا . .ا	How do we know that the narrator's family was once rich? (Any two points)
•	
.	Answer the following questions in three or four sentences.
	Describe GG Grandpa's appearance in the photograph that was hung above the mantelpiece.
•	
•	
)_ '	What happened after Billy had a private talk with the 'Black Dog'?
·).	What happened after Billy had a private talk with the 'Black Dog'?

a.	Who is 'me' referred to in the above line?
An	S
b. V	/hat was the speaker's expression when he saw the person referred to as 'you' in
	ne above line?
Ans	•
,Ol	boy!' I whispered. 'You're really alive!'
'Oh	boy!' I whispered. 'You're really alive!'
	boy!' I whispered. 'You're really alive!' Who is the speaker of the above line? Who is 'You' referred to in the above line?
a.	Who is the speaker of the above line? Who is 'You' referred to in the above line?
a.	
a.	Who is the speaker of the above line? Who is 'You' referred to in the above line?
a.	Who is the speaker of the above line? Who is 'You' referred to in the above line?
a.	Who is the speaker of the above line? Who is 'You' referred to in the above line?
a. An	Who is the speaker of the above line? Who is 'You' referred to in the above line? s.
a. An	Who is the speaker of the above line? Who is 'You' referred to in the above line? s Why did the speaker say so?
a. An	Who is the speaker of the above line? Who is 'You' referred to in the above line? s.

SECTION D – CREATIVE WRITING

Observe the given set of pictures and arrange them in chronological order by writing the numbers in the boxes given. Write an interesting story with a captivating title.

